
Let’s Talk at Home

Come to six, one hour play sessions with your child. 

Meet other parents. 

Experienced practitioners will help you to use the 

Talking Tips while your child plays.

Receive a big box of useful toys and resources if 

you attend all six sessions.

Boost your child’s talking and learning 

through four simple effective Talking Tips

Venues Dates Contact

Cadge Road 
Community Centre

St. Anne’s Church Hall

The Phoenix Centre

The Phoenix Centre

Wednesdays starting February 

26th, last session April 1st 

11:30am-12:30pm 

Wednesdays starting February 

26th, last session April 1st 

9:30am-10:30am     

Tuesdays starting February 

25th, last session March 31st 

9:30am-10:30am 

Tuesdays starting February 

25th, last session March 31st 

11:15am-12:15pm

Julie Sullivan

07385 025065

julie.sullivan@norfolk.gov.uk

Megan Parsons

07452 931990

megan.parsons2@norfolk.gov.uk

Liz Hughes

07452 931988

elizabeth.hughes3@norfolk.gov.uk

Oliver Joyce

07452 931991

oliver.joyce2@norfolk.gov.uk



The aim of the sessions is to help you to 
help your child to improve their listening, 
talking and word-learning by thinking 
about how you play and talk to them.  

You will be able to work with a Community 
Communication Champion who will show 
you some simple tips to use.  

Thank you for your interest in Let’s Talk at Home.

What can I expect?

You will work on simple, everyday ways of helping 
your child to listen and talk.  You will not be given 
advice or activities that focus on any specific 
speech and language needs your child might have.

What not to expect?

You and your child will be in a room with up to nine other parents or 
carers who attend with their own child and possibly some siblings.

It is important that your child can cope with a number of people in a 
room and is able to play with something they like for about 5 
minutes before choosing something else.

To get the most out of coming to these sessions we will ask you to 
join in with your child as they play. This will involve sitting on the 
floor so that you are at the same level.  If this causes you any worries 
or problems, please talk to the course organisers at 
the first session.


